
From: Lioness028   
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 10:07 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] Xcel rate increase 
 
Good evening,  
Please suspend the rate increase we are already paying so much in other things thanks to inflation this 
20% rate hike is insane and going to hurt the lower and middle class. There's no competition as u have 
settle for whatever electric come services your area.  
Please hold a hearing on this  
Concern citizen  
Heidi Kasprzyk 

  
Brandon, SD 
 




